
NOHONA HALE 
630 Cooke Street,Honolulu, HI  96813

Telephone / Fax (808) 465-2217  TDD (877) 447-5991 
nh-management@eahhousing.org 

EAH Housing – Expanding the range of opportunities for all by developing, managing 
 and promoting quality affordable housing and diverse communities since 1968. 

EAH is an “Equal Opportunity” housing provider and does not discriminate on the basis of handicapped status 
in the admission or access to, or treatment or employment in, its federally assisted programs and activities.

Aloha Applicant: 

We would like to thank you for your interest in Nohona Hale.  Our goal is to provide quality affordable 
housing for the people of Hawaii in accordance with the Low Income Housing Tax Credit (LIHTC) program, 
the Hula Mae Multifamily Fund (HMMF) program, and the State of Hawaii Rental Housing Revolving Fund 
(RHRF). 

Only online applications will be accepted. Visit www.eahhousing.org/apartments/nohona-hale to complete 
your application. Each applicant must complete an application and be willing to submit to a credit history, 
rental history, and criminal background inquiry, as well as income and asset verifications. We ask that you 

take a few moments to review all documents before you start to fill out the application.  If you have 

questions or are not sure what information to provide, please call our office and ask for assistance. 

An application fee of $35 per adult household member will apply.  The application fee will not be collected 

until an applicant is being considered for placement. Applicants will be contacted for income certification 
and a background check in waitlist order when a unit is available. Selected applicants must be prepared to 
move into the apartment when notified of final approval. If they are unable to accept the apartment when it 
is available, they will be moved to the end of the waitlist, or removed from the waitlist if it is the second 
refusal.

It is imperative that you provide all of the information asked for on the application to help avoid 
unnecessary delays in processing.  Please note that simply completing an application does not guarantee that 
you will be placed on the wait list. 

You will receive a written response to advise you of the status of your application. 

Once again, thank you for your interest in Nohona Hale.  If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to 
give us a call.  

Sincerely, 

EAH Housing 

Management Agent, Nohona Hale 

INTERESTED in Nohona Hale?

Call 808 465-2217 Today!

Or visit www.eahhousing.org.

mailto:nh-management@eahhousing.org



